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INVITATION 
 
 
On Wednesday, 20th October 2010, World Statistics Day will be celebrated. The theme of the 
commemorations is the many achievements of statistics: service, professionalism and 
integrity. 
 
The International Statistical Institute (ISI) drew the attention of national statistical offices, 
national statistical associations, and organisations of the professional scientific community 
and teachers of statistics in a circular letter to suitably celebrate the first World Statistics Day. 
 
The Hungarian Central Statistical Office, The Committee on Statistics of the Hungarian 
Academy of Sciences and the Hungarian Statistical Association together planned the series of 
programmes for year 2010. 
 
We kindly ask you to encourage people involved and interested in statistics to participate in 
the programmes of the World Statistics Day in as large a number and as actively as possible. 
 
 
Budapest, 28th June 2010 
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President of the Hungarian 
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